October 2023



Dear Parents/Carers

Reward Celebration Movie Event

We are delighted to reach out to you with some wonderful news that showcases the exceptional attitude of your child at Oasis Academy Lord's Hill.

Your child has been a shining example of positive engagement in their learning, displaying excellent behaviour for learning, and truly embodying The Lord's Hill Way. Their dedication and hard work have not gone unnoticed, and we are pleased to inform you that they are among the top 10% of students in their year group for positive reward points.

As a result, we are delighted to invite them to an exclusive rewards event where they will watch a movie in the theatre on Friday 20 October 2023 during Periods 1 and 2, where drinks and snacks will be provided.

If you have any questions or require any further information about the event, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Once again, congratulations to your child on this outstanding achievement. We look forward to celebrating their success and fostering a strong sense of community spirit at Oasis Academy Lord's Hill.

Yours sincerely

1 Parker

Mr J Parker Director of Excellence

> Executive Principal - Mr Benjamin Bond Head of School - Dr Karen Riding

Oasis Academy Lord's Hill Romsey Road, Southampton, SO16 8FA

Tel: 023 8039 3660 Email: info@oasislordshill.org www.oasisacademylordshill.org



















Oasis Academy Lord's Hill is sponsored by Oasis Community Learning www.oasiscommunitylearning.org - part of Oasis UK.

Oasis Community Learning is a Company Limited by Guarantee registered in England & Wales (No. 5398529) and an Exempt Charity Registered Office: 75 Westminster Bridge Road, London SE1 7HS